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 Dear Author 
Mario Sandro,  Achmad Fickry Faisya, Rostika 
Flora, Mohammad Zulkarnain, Nur Alam Fajar, 
Samwilson Slamet 

 
Palembang, October 21th 2019 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract of "Analysis on Incidences of 
Helminthiasis Based on Home Sanitation of Elementary-School Children in 
Seluma Regency " has been approved for oral presentation in 2nd Sriwijaya 
International Conference on Public Health (2nd SICPH) that will be held on November 6-
7th 2019 at 101 Hotel Palembang, Indonesia. 

 
For the next steps, please take some attention: 
1. Complete the payment and send your payment proof on sicph2017@unsri.ac.id  

 

2. Send your full-paper research on sicph2017@unsri.ac.id not later than October 30th 

2019. 
 

Kindly ensure that you have a valid passport, visa and medical clearances to enter 
Indonesia as well as health insurance before leaving your country (for foreign 
participants). 

 
For your information, this letter can be used for administrative purposes. Meanwhile, for 
any queries, please feel free to contact SICPH Committee (sicph2017@unsri.ac.id) or 
with this whatsapp number +6285769222243 (Ms Desheila Andarini) or 
+6285267343167 (Ms Yustini Ardillah). 

 
We are looking forward to meet you in Palembang. 

 
 

Best Regards, 
SICPH Chairman 

 
  
 
 
 

Dr. Rico Januar Sitorus, S.KM., M.Kes (Epid) 
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